

PDMHA

Meeting Minutes

January 8, 2018

Present: Kyla Coyne, Angela Matkovich, Alicia Gush, Jaclyn Whitecotton (writer), Barry Kennedy, Cynthia Frost, Lori Gullason, Julie Nott

Opening: The meeting was called to order at 7:09pm

Approval of Minutes: Minutes approved as distributed

Approval of Agenda: Agenda approved

Old Business.

- No outstanding business.

New Business.

- Would having a female “first time playing hockey” help to get more female players registered. Who would run it? Maybe head coach and other coaches can help to run this. 4 ice times for \$50.00.
- Financial statements from Managers – All managers have them in except the Peewees. Team finances should be dealt with at the team level. Barry will follow up.
- Hockeyville - we will keep supporting and doing what we can to keep the Princeton is Hockeyville going in the community.
- Minor Hockey News – they want a blurb about hockey for the news paper. Lori will draft a article.
- There is a cat and a rat in the arena. Room 1 is possibly locked due to a rat. Barry will contact Lyle to see if this has been rectified before the midget tournament this weekend.
- District Championship – any ideas for Alicia to ask Sherry regarding. Opening Ceremonies, advertising, Mascot (Peter Pine), safety bear, puck toss, 50/50.
- Puck Toss, and raffle baskets monies will go towards more bursaries.
- Approve \$500.00 to Shanna for Baskets for the district championship.

Presidents Report:

- The rink attendant was let go immediately after the incident that happened between meetings.
- Nothing else to report

Treasurers Report:

- Table cloths are in and still waiting for the signs.
- Some extra money is available – Order 4 more bumpers. Approved.
- Maybe order two more small nets – Storage issues.

Registration:

- Nothing to report

Head Coach:

- Not present – Nothing to report

RIC:

- Someone from BC hockey will be here to supervise the refs for the bantam tournament.
- We have to have the refs for the district championship.

Risk Manager:

- Child with the broken leg has submitted his forms. Approved to be reimbursed registration fee if he cannot return to hockey.

Ice ambassador:

- A few game changes.
- Play off weekend – having trouble finding ice times to hold these playoff tournaments. Will wait to hear where and how these tournaments will be held

Tournaments:

-

Fundraiser:

- Not present – email from Lesley, she is getting tickets printed off for the Pub Night in February. Possibility of a band depending on what it costs. Karaoke? Ian – DJ? February 3, 2018.

Female Director:

- Margery got back to Kyla, have to have numbers and ages of players, division of team will depend on the ages of the players. Minimum number 10. And don't have to declare a goalie. You can have 2 over agers and 2 under agers. Travel would be like Kamloops, Kelowna, Penticton and Salmon arm.

-

Equipment:

- Some equipment went missing but ended up back in the locker. Code will be changed. If it happens again it will all be locked up where no one can get at it. Rick will email the new code to the managers.

Adjournment – Adjournment of the business meeting at 8:33pm.